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September
Fifth
1922.

Professor J. M. Coulter, 
Indian Garden Hotel, 
Walloon lake, Mioh.

My dear Coulter;-
On behalf of the Principal, Sir 

Arthur Currie, I am writing to thank you for your 
kindness in accepting the Invitation to be with us 
at the inauguration of the new Biological Building.

The address is to be for the benefit 
of the staff and students and I took the liberty of 
mentioning you as the proper person for this Job, 
because I know that you can handle your subject without 
being too technical and represent the subject as a

You need not be popular.human proposition.

looking forward with great pleasure
to your visit, I am,

Cordially yours,

Chairman Inauguration Committee.
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